
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

11.03.22 
RE: Year 4 Teacher  
 
Dear Foxglove families,  
 
I am writing to let you know that we have successfully completed our recruitment for a 
permanent teacher, Miss Charles, who will begin with us as Foxglove Class teacher after 
the Easter Holiday.  
 
There will be a thorough handover from Miss Kitchen in the coming weeks and an 
opportunity for the class to spend some time with Miss Charles.  
 
Please see the below letter from Miss Charles, introducing herself. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Ashley Milum 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
My name is Miss Charles and I will be your child’s teacher. I am originally from South 
Wales and I have previously taught in the UK for a number of years before I moved to 
Doha in the Middle East. I have been teaching for 14 years and I have been very lucky to 
have taught all age groups from Year 1 to Year 13 as I am also a qualified secondary art 
and design teacher, which has helped to me to create fun and creative lessons for my 
pupils. 



I have thoroughly enjoyed living and teaching abroad and have loved exploring all the new 
places in and around the Middle East. I have been so fortunate to have travelled to many 
exciting places such as Indonesia, Sri Lanka and Jordan and I enjoy sharing my travel 
stories with my pupils and vice versa.  

 
 

What can you expect from me as a teacher? 
 

I like to think of myself as a creative teacher that makes learning fun, engaging, interesting 
and challenging. I like to use my classroom as a resource to guide pupils through their 
learning, a journey full of curiosity and exciting vocabulary and displays that will support 
and encourage great work.  
 
I expect excellent behaviour from all my pupils, however I am approachable and pride 
myself on having good relationships with my class. I do have a good sense of humour and 
I also love a good singing session. 
 
I cannot wait start at Avanti Garden’s, and I am looking forward to all the fun and exciting 
learning we will be doing. Have a fantastic Easter holiday and I look forward to seeing you 
all soon.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Charles 
 


